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Comments: Dear Ms. Perez:

| regret | was unable to attend one of the information meetings for the Over Snow Travel Management Plan. My
primary concern is the use of snowmobiles and other other over snow motor vehicles and their impacts on
wildlife, vegetation, other recreational users and overall noise impacts. | would like to see the Forest Service
strictly limit if not ban the use of such vehicles in order to curtail their adverse impacts. It is important for the
Forest to strictly enforce the limits that are placed in order to protect the forest for wildlife and other users.

Thank you for your consideration.



